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29th November 2021 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Covid-19 updated guidance 
 
Following the Prime Ministers announcement this weekend regarding the emergence of the Omicron 
variant of Covid-19 in the UK we have reviewed our School Risk Assessment and ask that all visitors wear 
a facemask whilst on the school site. 
 
As a school we will continue with our infant and junior bubbles, regular hand washing and hand 
sanitising, ventilation of classrooms and allowing only essential visitors into the school building. 
 
If your child is unwell before the start of the school day, please do not bring them into school.  Please 
phone the school office and let a member of staff know exactly what symptoms your child is exhibiting, 
even if you do not suspect Covid-19. If your child has symptoms: persistent cough, high temperature, loss 
of sense of taste or smell please arrange a PCR test.   
 
Your help is very much appreciated in helping us to keep our school community Covid safe. 
 
Should you have any concerns or questions please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 
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